
From: Nancy & David Cutler [mailto:nancyleecutler@q.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 12:17 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: [User Approved] Belmont Street 

  

To the Planning and Sustainability Commission: 

We are very concerned about the loss of old Portland on the east side. Too much is changing there 
too quickly. Before you know it old East Portland will be gone. We are aware of the zoning proposals 
for Belmont street.  We urge the planning commissiion to retain the context of the old housing in the 
3300-3356 of SE Belmont by not making a zoning change. We feel such a change to the zoning will 
ruin the serene ambiance of this beautiful old neighborhood and ultmately contribute to 
the  destruction of another piece of what makes Portland a special and historic city. 
This area is important  because it has an aura which exemplifies the best of what a vintage Portland 
neighborhood has to offer. Please don't let it go. 
 
 
Nancy Lee Cutler 
7030 SW Canyon Drive  
 Portland, Oregon 97225 


